RECEIVED JUN 1 5 2015

BIGGIVE S.A.

June 12, 2015

Dear The Big Give S.A. partners:

Tuesday, May 5, 2015, was an unprecedented day of giving in San Antonio!

We learned last year that San Antonio is amazingly generous! And, this spring, our city once again proved its kindness and philanthropic spirit. A great deal of the success is a result of hard work and perseverance from you, our nonprofit partners. Thanks to your efforts in connecting with donors and the broader community, we received 39,393 gifts totaling more than \$4.3 million dollars in just 24 hours!

On behalf of The Big Give S.A. team, we want to thank you for everything you did to make this second giving day grander than we ever imagined! Enclosed you will find your organization's The Big Give S.A. check and a breakdown of total contributions and fees. We hope you have taken steps to begin strengthening your relationship with your Big Give donors and that you will continue to cultivate them throughout the year. You will recall that stewardship is a critical component of this program, and it is our hope that you build relationships with those individuals who gave. The generosity of our donors will have impact long into the future, and we know that you will be good stewards of those dollars.

Please save the date and begin strategizing for next year's The Big Give set for May 3, 2016. Be sure to like The Big Give S.A. on Facebook and follow on Twitter for announcements and news.

Thank you again for playing such an integral role.

With gratitude,

Dennis E. Noll

President/CEO,

San Antonio Area Foundation

ennin & Stall

Scott Mcaninch

Scott McAninch
Executive Director,

San Antonio Nonprofit Council